
ACADEMY OF DANCE 

Pictures 
Pictures will be at the studio the week of April 22-

25. You MUST arrive on time for pictures, as it is 

a very tight schedule and we do not want to start 

running behind. The times for each class’ picture 

will be announced at observation, please call with 

any questions. For pictures, you can have hair 

and makeup however you want, but we do 

recommend a little makeup for the little ones, just 

so that their features show up better on camera. 

Please bring all pieces of the costume, even if you 

aren’t sure it will be worn. Please bring all shoes 

and colors of tights. Take all costumes out of the 

bags ahead of time to let the wrinkles out. Please 

have your child’s name or initials inside of every 

costume piece, so it does not get lost or confused.  

If there is time, we can have families pose for 

sibling pictures in their costumes, but please let 

us know if that is something you are interested in, 

so we can plan accordingly.  

“When you dance, you 

can enjoy the luxury of 

being you.” 

-Paulo Coelho 

“The one thing that 

can solve most of our 

problems is dancing.” 

-James Brown 

“Dance, even if you 

have nowhere to do it 

but your living room.” 

-Kurt Vonnegut 
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April Newsletter 

Everybody Wants to be a Cat, Ballet, choreographed by Carol Bowman 

Photo Credit: John Solodar 

 

Important Reminders 
·Please send your students with their hair pulled 

back. Hair pulled back is mandatory, and we do 

not have enough supplies on hand to put each 

student’s hair up for each class. 

·Make sure your student’s name or initials are 

inside all of their shoes. As we get closer to 

pictures, rehearsals, and recitals, it is very easy to 

lose track of shoes.  

 

Summer 

The summer class schedule has been posted, 

and we now accept online registration. Visit 

carolbdance.com for more information. 

Rehearsals/Recital 

Ms. Carol will announce at observation which 

show(s) your child will be performing in, and 

which rehearsals they will be attending. The 

rehearsals are during the week, but they may not 

be at your regular day and time, so please pay 

attention. If you have any questions regarding 

this, do not hesitate to call or email.  

Timeline: 

April: Observation  

   4/1-4/11 

   Pictures  

   4/22-4/25 

May: Studio Rehearsals  

   5/20-5/23 

   YMCA Rehearsals  

   28-30 

Recitals: Friday, May 31  

     Saturday, June 1 

     Sunday, June 2 

June: Summer classes     

   start week of 6/17 


